
From: "Singh, Sandra" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 1/21/2024 2:11:50 PM 
Subject: Confidential Update: Encampment at Oak & SW Marine 

 
Hello Mayor and Council, 

 
The Province has provided a confidential update that they are moving forward to bring the encampment at Oak & SW 
Marine to a close. Further information: 

 
 BC Housing is leading the operational response for the Province. 
 The Province will be issuing a 10-day Notice of Trespass to people in the encampment tomorrow, January 22. 
 The City’s Homelessness Services team have continued to connect with people over recent weeks and will 
continue to do so during the formal notice period. 

 The Province have confirmed that they are responsible for removal of materials from the site after the 10-day 
formal notice period. 

 
We will be referring all inquiries to the Province and/or BC Housing for response. 

Thanks, 

Sandra 
 

Sandra Singh | Deputy City Manager 

Pronouns: she/her 

Assistant: Stacey Crawford 
Phone: 604-871-6135 
E-mail: stacey.crawford@vancouver.ca 
Pronouns: she/her 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges the unceded homelands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh 
(Squamish), and Selílwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 
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